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City of Troutdale 
Attn: David Schaffer, Public Works Director 
342 SW 4th Street 
Troutdale, OR 97060 

Water Resources Department 
North Mall Office Building 
725 Summer St NE, Suite A 

Salem, OR 97301 
Phone (503) 986-0900 

Fax (503) 986-0904 
www. wrd.state .or. us 

RE: Request for Additional Time to Submit a Municipal Water Management and Conservation Plan 
for the City of Troutdale 

Dear Mr. Schaffer: 

We received a request from GSI Water Solutions, Inc., on behalf of the City of Troutdale (City), for 
additional time to finalize and submit the City's Water Management and Conservation Plan (WMCP). The 
additional time is necessary to allow the City sufficient time to finalize its internal reviews of the document, 
share the draft WMCP with affected local governments, and make additional revisions (if necessary). 

Pursuant to OAR 690-086-0920, the request is granted. The new deadline for submittal of the WMCP is 
March 31, 2016. 

In light of this approval for additional time to submit your WMCP, the Department would like to 
highlight how this could affect water use permit(s) you may hold. 

• "Development Limitation" Conditions for Extended Water Use Permits 
Please be aware that if access to water under a currently extended permit has been limited, (as 
specified either under a final order extending the permit or in a final order approving a previous 
WMCP), the diversion of any portion of the remaining undeveloped quantity of water allowed under 
the permit (i.e., beyond the limitation) may only be granted through the request in and approval of an 
updated WMCP [OAR 690-315-0090(3) and OAR 690-086-0915(4)]. 

• Certification of Water Use Permits 

Failure to submit a WMCP required by a condition set forth in a water use permit may result in 
potential problems related to requesting certification of that water use permit. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Lisa Jaramillo of the Department staff if we can be of further assistance. 
Lisa's telephone number is 503-986-0880 and her e-mail address is Lisa.J.Jaramillo@wrd.state.or.us. 

Water ight Services Administrator, for 
Thomas M. Byler, Director 
Oregon Water Resources Department 

cc: WMCP file 
Amy Kim, District 20 Watermaster 
GSI Water Solutions, Inc. Attn: Adam Sussman, 1600 SW Western Blvd., Suite 240, Corvallis, OR 97333 

This is a final order in other than a contested case. This order is subject to judicial review under ORS 183.484. Any 
petition for judicial review must be filed within the 60 day time period specified by ORS 183.484(2). Pursuant to 
ORS 536.075 and OAR 137-004-080 and OAR 690-01-005 you may either petition for judicial review or petition 
the Director for reconsideration of this order. 




